
From: Merle Greene
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Sound Level Variance - Bethel Christian Fellowship
Date: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 6:29:35 PM

We live exactly one block north of Bethel Christian Fellowship. This congregation has
always been a good neighbor. While we prefer quiet on Sunday mornings, we know that
many people will benefit from the opportunity to attend services safely on Sunday
mornings – and we appreciate the church’s concern for Covid safety. So we have no
objection to this variance request.
 
Merle Greene & Brian Poulton
1466 Ashland Ave.
Saint Paul, MN 55104
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